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A Letter from Jennifer... 

This year has really flown by!   I want to thank each and every one of our PNS families for making 

this a wonderful and memorable year.    

I want to especially thank our outgoing president, Natalie Gray.  You will be missed.  Natalie has 

worked for two years as president to make sure that our school is a safe and fun place to learn 

through play.  She has done a beautiful job and we are so grateful.  Thank you Natalie!  

I also want to thank our departing board members and welcome our new board members who 

have taken over for the 2016-2017 school year.  I am looking forward to a great year working 

with each of you!  

The last month of the school year is very busy and there are some important dates for you to 

mark on your calendar!  We celebrated our fantastic teachers during Teacher Appreciation Week 

April 25-29.  This was a wonderful opportunity for our children to practice gratitude.  Our 

teachers keep our little ones learning and exploring all year long and we are so fortunate to have 

them.  Thank you teachers for all you do!  

Mother’s Day Brunches are coming up on Thursday, May 5 (2s and 3/4s) and on Friday, May 6 

(CDO, 3s and 4s).  I hope you are able to make it for this celebration as your children show you 

their love! The children work very hard and are very proud of this special day.  Class reps and 

teachers will send more information soon.   

The last day of school is Thursday, May 26 and is followed on Friday, May 27 with our End of Year 

Celebration at 10am in Taylor Hall upstairs in the church. Each class will have the opportunity to 

walk across the “PNS Bridge” into summer and new adventures.  There will be time for lunch 

(bring your own picnic) and play on the playground.  I will give you more details as the date 

approaches.  I look forward to celebrating our children on this day!   

Although this is the last newsletter of the school year, this is the first that I have the privilege to 

write.  I am very excited about the opportunity to serve as PNS President and to get to know 

each of you and see your children blossom and succeed!  Our children have such a happy and 

safe place thanks to you, our PNS families and teachers!  You are appreciated!  

Happy Summer!  

  

Jennifer
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Mark your Calendar 

 
May 5

th
-6

th
  

Mother’s Day Brunches 

9:30am-10:30am 

 

Monday May 9
th

    
Board Meeting 

7:30pm 

 

Thursday May 26
th

    
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 

Friday May 27
th

    
End of year Ceremony 

10:00am-12:00pm 

 

Tuesday May 31
st
  

Summer Camp begins 
 
 

Monday August 8
th

  
Board Meeting 

7:30pm 

 

Saturday August 13
th

    
Playdate at Rutherford Park 

10:30am 

 
 

 

      

The Providence Pages is published for 
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send submissions to 
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 by August 20th 
20th for September’s  issue. 
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CDO 

& 2’s 
  

Can it really be May already? The weather is 
warm, the flowers have all bloomed… and so have all my 
young friends in the Twos and CDO classes, who have 
grown so much this year. It has been my privilege to teach 
these two wonderful groups of students, and to have 
worked with their committed and caring parents. I am also 
so grateful to have been able to collaborate with Phyllis, 
Emmy, Allison, Kelly, and Laura, whose kindness, 
patience, and hard work make such a big impact in our 
classes.  

Happily, we still have a whole month of learning 
and growing to look forward to in our preschool year! We 
start off the month of May with a very important occasion 
at PNS:  Mother’s Day. We do love to celebrate moms! 
The children will be getting ready to welcome their moms 
to the special Mother’s Day brunches on Thursday the 5

th
 

(Twos) and Friday the 6
th

 (CDO).  

The following week we’ll be talking about our 
Senses; we’ll play games and conduct scientific 
experiments to test our senses, and practice making 

observations about what we see, hear, smell, touch, and 
taste. 

The third week in May will be Ocean Week. 
We’ll read about ocean animals, examine sea shells, 
pretend to be underwater explorers, and play fishing 
games. Then we’ll really hit the water: we’ll head 
outside in our swimsuits to play in the pools and run 
through the sprinkler!  

The final week of school is the perfect time to 
talk about the summer season – what the weather will be 
like, and what fun and interesting things people do in 
the summer.  

Wishing you a summer full of fun and 
interesting things to do, 

 Ms. Auten 

                                       

 

 

Message from the PNS Parent Librarian 

 

Did you know the PNS library contains more than 27,000 items? That number does not even include all the additional 

copies of much loved items. Each week, the library team displays a new set of books, enough for every child, related to 

the themes chosen for each class. Our books are classed in categories, such as books prompting early math skills or books 

dealing with emotions or books exploring animals and their habitats, and books from a variety of categories are set out 

each week. I encourage you to have a look at the book display for your child's class (or children's classes) when you co-op. 

I love enjoying a story, or just admiring some pictures, with my daughter and her classmates during free play. After all, it's 

a chance to sit for a few minutes! 

 

I also encourage you to consider volunteering to help the library team with the yearly inventory, which will happen on a 

weekend shortly before school begins in the fall. (The date will be announced by email.) The inventory checks for books 

that are missing, misplaced, damaged, or out of date. It's a great opportunity to learn about this school resource, to earn 

volunteer credit before school starts, and to discover new items or series you may want to share with your child(ren). 

Thank you for reading! 
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3’s 

Here we are at the end of the 2015 - 2016 school year 

which has come and gone in a flash as school years 

seem to do. We have learned lots of things together: 

It’s fun to have a job, but it’s okay to have the day off, 

too. Rainy days are okay, because we like going to the 

gym. We really like The Fish Song, but sometimes we 

just don’t have time to sing it.  One of the sinks in the 

bathroom is not better than all the others. The Weather 

Bear wears mittens even when it’s warm outside. We’re 

usually paying attention, even when we don’t look like 

it. We love coming to school with our friends. These are 

all good things to know, especially that last one.  

Before we all take off for the summer we have a busy 

month ahead.  During the first week, we will throw all 

our efforts into preparing for our special Mother’s Day 

celebration.  Beautiful decorations and gifts will be 

lovingly crafted and a gourmet treat will be prepared for 

brunch on Friday, May 6th.  Next we will talk about 

Gardens and what grows in them. We might even start 

some plants of our own. After that we will be Down on 

the Farm.  Barns and their inhabitants will be all over 

the place and our last field trip destination is the 

Kidwell Farm at Frying Pan Park.  Next we are looking 

forward to summer with Vacation Week. We’ll talk 

about our favorite places to go.   

When we’re done with all of that, the End of the Year 

celebration will take place on Friday, the 27th.  Our guys 

and gals will finish their year by walking over the 

“bridge” while all the family paparazzi take plenty of 

pictures to record this milestone.  Then we can “hang 

out” and socialize amidst hugs, “see you later”s and 

“good bye”s. 

I want to say a special thanks to Elizabeth for keeping 

us organized all year and to Jennifer for making sure 

our field trips went smoothly.  And I could never say 

this enough:  Thanks to all the parents of this class 

who have given their time and energy to make this a 

successful year.  

 

 

Goodbye friends, it’s time to go; 

Goodbye friends, it’s time to go; 

Goodbye friends, it’s time to go; 

We’ll see you again next time. 

 

Miss Susan 
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3-4’s 
 

I always have trouble writing the May newsletter.  I 

think I am in denial that the school year is coming to a 

close.  Where has the time gone?  These kids are each 

so special to me – they’ve all grown and become such 

individuals.  I have so enjoyed spending time with 

them!  Please know what a privilege it has been for me 

to teach your children and I will treasure the memories 

of a wonderful year.  Enough sentimental stuff… 

 The week of May 2-5 will find us working on 

all kinds of surprises and treats for our Mommies.  

Mother’s Day has to be one of the biggest celebrations 

during a preschool’s year…and this one will be no 

different.  Please mark your calendar for a tradition here 

at PNS…the 2s and 3/4s will be hosting a breakfast just 

for our Moms on Thursday, May 5th.  We will start our 

“performances” promptly at 9:40 and then breakfast 

will be served.  Bring your cameras and your Kleenex – 

this day always brings a tear or two to everyone’s eyes.  

After breakfast, we will continue with our regular day 

and you Moms are free to do whatever you do on a 

Thursday morning.   

 Next we go Down on the Farm from May 9-12.  

We’ll have many discussions concerning life on the 

farm…and we’ll graph which farm animal is each 

child’s absolute favorite.  The dilemma: I have so many 

wonderful farm books that I struggle each year to 

decide which ones I want to share.  Ahhh! 

 “Let’s Go to the Beach” Week is always a 

favorite (May 16-19).  There are so many fun things to 

discuss and do…fish, sand, shells, sea creatures.  It 

won’t be dull, I can promise you that! 

      Another highlight of this week will be Water 

Wednesday on the 18th…we’ll spend most of the day 

outdoors, playing in WATER!!!  Please have your child 

dressed for the fun (sunscreen, bathing suits, shorts, and 

covered shoes that can get muddy, etc.)!  We’ll be 

painting, blowing bubbles, washing and riding bikes, 

and lots of other fun wet activities.  More details will 

follow.  (Rain date…Wednesday, May 25
th

.) 

 Last, but not least, will be Celebration Week 

from May 23-26…who knows what will happen then?  

But I can promise you that every day will be FUN!!! 

We will be visiting Kidwell Farm on Tuesday, May 

24th and I hope everyone can come along (Siblings are 

invited to join us for this one!).  This is a great farewell-

to- preschool field trip.  (Details will follow!)  I would 

really like to thank Melissa Ahern for all of her efforts 

as our Field Trip coordinator.  It has not been easy at 

times, but Melissa has done a fantastic job and made it 

look easy!  Thanks so much!!!  Another really BIG 

thank you goes to Marisa Chartier for being my Class 

Rep. She’s done a terrific job keeping us all organized, 

scheduled, and rescheduled…and that is not an easy 

thing to do, either!  Marisa, you truly deserve an A+ for 

this school year.  A standing ovation for both ladies!!! 

 Don’t forget to mark your calendar so that you 

and family can attend the PNS school celebration on 

Friday, May 27
th 

here at the church starting at 10:00.  

What a happy, yet sad (at least for me!) day! 

The Monday Gang will be completing their alphabet 

journey this month.  We will play with O on the 2
nd

; x, 

y, and Z will star on the 9
th

; and we’ll have a grand 

review of all 26 letters on May 16
th 

and 23
rd

.  This 

group of five year olds (and almost five year olds) has 

really done a super job with letters and sounds this 

year…and has had lots of fun doing it!  Next year will 

be a snap for all of them! 

 What a year this has been…it will enter the 

record books as one of my absolute favorites!   I do so 

appreciate the enthusiastic support that I have received 

from each one of you.  Please know how much I will 

miss your children!  Each one holds a special place in 

my heart.  Bless you all. 

 

 Jane Millward 
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4’s 

 

 

Our last month of school!  How quickly the time flew.  

I can’t even believe I am looking into May! 

The first week of May we will be focused on Mother’s 

Day.  We’ll be baking, singing and making surprise 

presents! The Mother’s Day brunch is a big deal at PNS 

and we are looking forward to spending the morning of 

Friday, May 6
th

 with you.  We will have our brunch 

with the 3s and CDO class at 9:30am.  Please plan to 

arrive a little early so we can get the kids all set.  We 

will be finished at 10:30 and I will need one volunteer 

to head out with the class to the playground for a half 

hour while we get everything cleaned up.  Bring your 

cameras and tissues, it’s memorable morning! 

The week of May 9
th

 we’ll be talking about the Wild 

World of Animals.  Taking all of the animal group 

information from April, we’ll be comparing similarities 

and differences as well as categorizing animals in 

different ways.  Look for lots of animal inspired art, 

science experiments and nature observations from our 

surroundings here at PNS.  We’ll also be talking about 

some more exotic animal habitats, like deserts, 

rainforests and coral reefs.  Also this week, we’ll spend 

some time focusing our phonological skills on the 

vowels we’ve learned this year and hearing them at the 

beginning of words as well as in rhyming words.   

The week of May 16
th

 we’ll be outside a lot for Picnics 

and Weather.  We’ll focus mostly on weather with 

kites and picnics thrown in.  We’ll sequence the steps to 

planning a picnic, compare the types of clothes we wear 

in different weather and seasons, and look back through 

our daily weather graphs to notice patterns of weather 

throughout our school year.  We’ll introduce the 

concept of lift as we decorate and make our own kites.  

The children will be helping Miss Emmy and I plan a 

class picnic to take place during our week of 

Celebrations!  We’ll be thinking about Healthy Plate 

options, putting together a shopping list, walking the 

school grounds to decide where our picnic should take 

place, including a “rain” location and coming up with a 

list of activities to do at our picnic.  We will make 

invitations to invite some “special” guests to join us and 

we will look at weather forecasts for our planned day.  

Art projects will include weather scenes and we’ll be 

doing some cooking for our picnic.  We will continue to 

review letters all week long.  If the weather cooperates 

this week, we will also have a Water Day on 

Wednesday.  Look for more information to come home 

closer to the date. 

Our last week of school will be all about Celebrating. 

We’ll finish up our All About Me books as a take home 

from the year and we’ll make “souvenirs” to help us 

remember all of our friends.  Hopefully on Tuesday we 

will spend the entire day outside for our class picnic.  

We will have made it through the entire alphabet and 

will have been reviewing all of letters culminating with 

a Letter Party on Wednesday!   Thursday will be our 

last day of school and we will round out our week 

revisiting old favorites and cleaning out our room!  Our 

school wide End of the Year Ceremony will be on 

Friday, May 27
th

 upstairs in Fellowship Hall.  More 

details to follow, but I look forward to spending the 

morning with our class one last time as they “bridge” to 

new things! 

Thank you so much for sharing your little ones with 

Ms. Emmy and I this year.  It has been such a fun, 

energetic and friendly group of kids and we will miss 

them. 

Ms. Ryan                    
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Warm Weather Reminders 

 Remember to update your child’s emergency 

clothing so they are appropriately dressed on hot 

days.   

 Children should always come to school in 

closed-toe shoes.  Pea gravel can be painful and 

annoying to little feet. 

 Our teaching staff is not allowed to apply 

sunscreen or bug spray to children.  You must 

apply it yourself before school if you would like 

your child to wear it 

 

Water Day  

Water day will be held on Wednesday  May 18, for the 3s, 3/4s 
and 4s classes, Tuesday May 17 for the 2s class and Monday 
May 16 for CDO. Dress your kids to get wet, and don’t forget to 
pack a towel! Also, please apply sunscreen before sending your 
kids to school as our teachers are not allowed to do so. We will 
need volunteers to help out - look for an email from Stephanie 
Jensen, VP Admin.  
 
Enrichment 
I saved something very unique for our last Enrichment 

of the year (and my son’s last Enrichment at PNS!) The 

Harley Davidson Petting Zoo will be with us on May 

11
th

 at 11:30.  We will start with a quick bike safety talk 

in the big room, and then move outside to let the kids 

touch, explore and sit on the Harleys.  This will be a 

great photo opportunity so please bring your camera.  

Parents, siblings, 2s, and CDO are welcome to attend as 

well. 

Bryna Erickson 
Enrichment Coordinator 
 

Key Reminder 
 
For those of you with PNS keys, please return them to the VP 

Admin mailbox (in the music room, not the black boxes for 

tuition payments) as soon as you complete your family job for 

the year. I will put some blank envelopes in the box for you to 

return your key with your name and family job noted on the 

front so we can keep track of them all.  Please contact 

Stephanie Jensen (stephmjensen@gmail.com) if you think you 

need a key over the summer, or if you have any other questions. 

Thank you for helping keep PNS safe and secure for our kids! 

 

Enrollment 

We have openings for older 2 year olds for the 2016-
2017 school year. Child must be 2 1/2 by 
September. Please spread the word to your friends, 
family, Mom groups, and play groups 

Volunteer Opportunities  

• If you still need a volunteer hour, please attend our last 
board meeting of the school year on Monday, May 9th at 
7:30 p.m. 
 
 • We will need three subs for lunch bunch on Wednesday, 
May 11th, 2 from 12:30 p.m. until 1:30 p.m. and 1 from 
12:30 until 2:15 (to cover yoga),so our teachers can attend a 
VCPC luncheon. You may be able to bring a non-enrolled 
student that day, if necessary.  
 
• We will need one to two volunteers to help set up and clean 
up for Water Days, May16, 17, 18. You can help set up the 
pools and toys after drop off on Wednesday morning and 
clean up after pick up. There will be a rain date, as well.  
 
• Volunteers are needed to help with set up and clean up for 
the End-of-Year Ceremony on Friday, May 27th.  
 
There is still time to finish up your volunteer requirement for 
this school year. Please let me know if you need help finding 
something to fit in your schedule. Contact Stephanie Jensen 
at stephmjensen@gmail.com if you are interested in any of 
the opportunities listed above or if you have questions about 
your volunteer time.  
 
Fundraising  
 
Thank you to everyone who enthusiastically 
participated in our fundraising program, this year!  You 
make our job fun.   

Join us for our final fundraiser of the school year at 
Flippin’ Pizza Tuesday May 10

th
.  PNS will be given a 

portion of the sales from 4pm-8pm whenever someone 
shows the PNS flyer. 

Questions?  Comments?  Please call or e-mail Liz 
Claeys or Carisa Pineda.  Thanks for your support! 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to the Paradise family! They welcomed 
a baby girl and Luke is a big brother! 

 

 

mailto:stephmjensen@gmail.com
mailto:stephmjensen@gmail.com
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Editor’s Note 

Thank you for reading the PNS newsletter.  It has been 
a great school year! If you have any suggestions or 
things you would like to see in the newsletter don’t 
hesitate to let me know.  See you next year! 

Thank you, 
Elizabeth Carroll 
newsletter@providencenurseryschool.com 
 
 
Thank You! 
 

Thank you to this year’s Class Reps.  As members of the Board 

of Directors, they share a lot of responsibility when it comes to 

running our school.  Their family job begins well before the 

start of school and it keeps them busy throughout the year.  

They attend every board meeting and act as your voice on the 

board.  They organize play dates, activities, and events like 

Teacher Appreciation Week.  Our school wouldn’t be the same 

without them.  So thank you to Jennifer Wiskochil, Lori 

Thomas, Elizabeth Boland, Marisa Chartier and Emily Sherron.   

Thank you to Elizabeth Carroll for doing such a fantastic job 

with the Providence Pages this year.   

Thank you to our Executive Board Members for all their hard 

work in planning Spring Coffee and getting families prepared 

for next year:  Stephanie Jensen, Kristie McCauley, Leah & 

Jason Fogarty, Elizabeth & Bo Boland, Kelley Raich, Alex Hume, 

Liz Claeys and Carisa Pineda.  Thank you also to our social 

committee, Stephanie Jensen, Hien Phan and Chris McCallister 

for organizing refreshments and to all who brought food and 

helped with set up and clean up.  Thank you to our volunteers 

for the evening:  Vin Phung, Con Dinh, Emily Gillotte, Sarah 

Millward, Jenny Robinson, Natalie Gray and Allison Hagner.   

Thank you to all who came out to help with our final clean up 

and maintenance day of the school year!   

Thank you to Kristen Browning for subbing for Wednesday 

lunch bunch. 

Thank you to all of those who brought in refreshments for the 

Spring Raffle event.   

Thank you to the entire PNS community for contributing to the 

success of all our fundraising events this year.  And a huge 

thank you to our amazing fundraising team, headed by our 

fundraising co-chairs Liz Claeys and Carisa Pineda.  The amount 

of time and energy that goes into planning these events is 

incredible and very much appreciated by everyone at PNS.  Our 

events are always fun ways to spend time with our families and 

to bring our PNS family closer together!  
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May 2015 
Sun M T W Th F Sat 

1 
 

2 3 
 

4 5  
Mother’s Day 

Brunch for 2 and 
3/4’s  

9:30-10:30am 

6 
Mother’s Day 

Brunch for CDO, 
3’s and 4’s 

 9:30-10:30am 

7 
 

8  

Mother’s Day 

 

9 
Board Meeting 

 7:30pm 

10 
Flippin’ Pizza 
Fundraiser  

4pm-8pm  

11 
 

12 
 

13 
 

14 
 

15 
Police Officer’s 
Memorial Day 

16 
 

17 
 

18 
International 
Museum Day 

19 
 

20 
 

21 
 

22 
 

23 
Lucky Penny Day 

24 
 

25 
 

26 
LAST DAY OF 

SCHOOL 

27 
End of Year 
Ceremony 
10:00am-
12:00pm 

28 
 

29 
 

30 
Memorial Day 

 

31 

Summer Camp 
Begins 

 
 

   
 

       

 


